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THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR RECEPTION
REPORT ON THE PROGRAM, DEDICATED TO BDXC
AND BROADCAST BY:

Radio Nederland
FREQ. 15,425 MC/S
DATE 25 June 1964
TIME 2127 GMT



Hilversum, July 18, 1964
| ¥r. Wayne Heinen

126 Lirwood Ave.

.Peet
Secretary Orchard Park, NY

U.S.A.

BERELUX DX-CLUB
Oude Amersfoortseweg 153
Hilversum - Eolland



